-------Original Message-------
 

From: Kathrina Nease
Date: 1/16/2011 8:53:05 AM

To: 'Eric'
Cc: pdw174@comcast.net;  srcreps@aol.com;  sepman1962@yahoo.com;  us19732004@yahoo.com;  lucy.turtle@gmail.com;  mdchuck61@gmail.com;  tkaranen@verizon.net;  'Paul Foltz'
Subject: Apologies

 

I wanted to apologize to the board and my fundraising committee members for my lack of participation these last four weeks.   My job with Black Consulting has taken on a whole new level of responsibility and commitment hours, in addition to me moving in the last two weeks!  I am up to my A…. in alligators and struggling to get on solid ground.
 
I am going to ask that someone else be allowed to take over the chair of the fundraising committee.  I do not want to resign from the board also, but I understand the need to have a fully committed TEAM for this robust year for the Men’s Chorus.  I won a contract that I bid in November at the Pentagon and CIA headquarters in VA, in addition to having a HUGE project to be the PE here in Harrisburg…so, I ask for your assistance to figuring out this for me.  I want to help, but I don’t know what the best thing is to do in the immediate future.
 
I do not have the bandwidth to accomplish all that is needed.  I await your reply.
 
I was in DC this week in contract negotiations and am remiss in a Fundraising Report: I have asked Eric and Bob to supply the OSCAR & Farmshow Reports, respectively.
 
Respectfully submitted, Kit
Kathrina Nease[image: image1]
 
c: (717) 254-3833
knease@verizon.net
